LEGAL NOTICE
The Planning Board of the Town of Manheim, acting as Lead Agency, will hold a public hearing at 6:00pm, April 11, 2023 in connection with its Site Plan Review, and pursuant to the State Environmental Quality Review Act (SEQRA), of the application by Little Falls Old Order Mennonite Church for a subdivision of3.5 acres on parcel number 108.3-1-29.3, 535 Bronner Road, Town of Manheim.  The hearing will be held at the Town office at 6356 St. Rte. 167. The Planning Board Clerk will accept additional written public comment regarding its Site Plan and SEQRA Review at the Town Clerk’s office until 4:00 pm on April 12, 2023.  
Regular meeting to follow with the Planning Board to discuss results of the Public Hearing, Area Variance and SEQRA application for parcel number 122.2-2-16.5 on Ashe Road, Town of Manheim. 
Carrie Rockwell, Board Secretary

